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NEWS 
Welcome back from ‘Journeys for                  

Learning’. I hope you had a great                    

Summer break. 

As always this will be a fast paced term 

with lots of exciting topics across the key 

stages, as is evident from the bookings I 

have received so far. 

I still have a few dates available late October/

early November to bring alive Divali in school 

with my drama and dance based programme 

for KS1 & 2. Email:                                                                            

janet@journeysforlearning.co.uk 

Planning your Advent & Christmas work?  

Get to the heart of the Agreed Syllabus unit with my 

‘Journey to Bethlehem’. The programme explores 

the symbolism of Advent and what the Incarnation 

message, which lies at the heart of Christmas, 

means to Christians worldwide. 

Doing any of these History topics?                                                                                              
There’s lots of fun learning to be had with a half or full day programme.                                                                                            

E: janet@journeysforlearning.co.uk 

Schools loved these drama, story, dance and artefacts based sessions last year and it is great to be 

getting repeat bookings. I often repeat to multiple classes in one day visit. Do get in touch if you are 

interested.   SEE PAGE 2... for more news. 



I enjoyed delivering Life in WW2 last year in Norfolk and in 

Nottinghamshire. This programme worked well in both KS1 & 2.  I 

had not done it for year 1 before but with some alterations to    

content it worked really well. It is fast paced and interactive so that 

the children get involved with what it would have been like to be 

growing up during the war.  We dance and sing too! 

Delivering ‘Faiths round the World’ days in different ways 

worked well last year.  In a village CE school setting it was           

explored across the whole school with Collective Worship to 

start and a finale reflection time together. 

I also homed in on it in a different way for a large year 5 group. 

A school asked for a bespoke session 

about Suffragettes and this was fun to 

bring alive. There are interesting local 

stories about women who showed 

great commitment  to the cause in   

Norfolk. 

I am excited about working with a school again on my 

Prehistoric Adventure soon. I have some large fossil 

digging sand trays and lots of factual stories. Many like 

to focus on Mary Anning and this can also be drawn 

into the session. Pangea is also covered if appropriate. 

Creative RE is high on the agenda too and I continue to sit on Norfolk SACRE. If you 

would like to explore some bespoke CPD training do get in touch.  

Do check out the full range of RE programmes on the website:                                                                 

journeysforlearning.co.uk and remember, I am always eager to create bespoke sessions 

to suit your requirements. 

You can call me on 07824  902860. 

Wishing you a happy and covid free term!         Best wishes, Janet. 


